HOWARD
UNIVERSITY

Office of Regulatory Research Compliance

October 1, 2014
MEMORANDUM

TO: Howard University Researchers ~

FROM:  Thomas O. Obisesan, MD, MPH <
Associate Vice President for Regulato¥y Research Compliance
and Designated Institutional Official

RE: INSTITUTIONAL REVIEW BOARD APPLICATION FORMS
HAVE BEEN REVISED

Effective immediately: Please be advised that the Institutional Review Board
Application Forms for Human Subjects Research have been revised. For a smooth
transition, we kindly request that you visit our website www.howard.edu/orrc and
download the new forms for future submissions. You are encouraged to complete the
electronic version of the forms, so that you may access important links to the relevant
regulatory guidance documents. The ORRC will not accept the old versions of the
application forms.

Thank you for complying with this request.
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